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Dear Author/s, 

POLICY ON PRODUCTION OF HARD COPIES OF OUR PUBLISHED ARTICLES 

You will recall that since the inception of the Nigerian Journal of Physics (NJP) (ISSN Online: 3027- 

0936; ISSN Print: 1595 – 0611 and DOI: https://doi.org/10.62292/njp), the Institute have ensured regular 

publication of the Journal. All of these published issues were hard copies only for few copies that were 

uploaded by AJOL. 

You will also recall that since the inception of this current Council on the 10th May 2023, the Institute have 

successfully commenced the online publication of our Journals to the Global audience, which are readily 

available at https://njp.nipngr.org/  

With this online publication, we have increased the number of issues from two (2) to four (4) per year. As 

a result of the online publication of our Journals, the volume of hard copies being requested have drastically 

reduced. More so, the previous hard copies produced are still available, as members are no longer requesting 

for such copies. 

The Council of the Nigerian Institute of Physics (NIP) have therefore revised the policy on production of 

hard copies of our Journals as follows: 

i. that hard copies of published Journal issues will no longer be produced for individuals after 

publication, 

ii. the Editorial Board are hereby directed to make available cover pages of issues published on the 

Journal websites for members who desires to print copies for their use, and  

iii. that however, request can be made by Institutions/Organizations for the production at the prevailing 

market price. Any of such request should be made specifically to:  

 

The Editor-in-Chief, 

Nigerian Institute of Physics, 

Email: nigerianjournalofphysics@gmail.com  

 

On behalf of the President, Nigerian Institute of Physics and the Editorial Board, accept the assurances of 

my highest regards, 

Sincerely yours. 

 

Dr. Emmanuel Joseph 

Deputy Editor-in-Chief 

For: Editor-in-Chief 
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